Award winning project delivery at
Sellafield

News story

Sellafield Ltd recognised at global awards for contribution to project
management.

The winning project management team. From left to right: Daniel Gilks, Haley
Kerr, Helen Ross, Eleanor Ball and Mark Kitchingman

Our project delivery directorate has been named as a winner at this year’s
‘Association for Project Management (APM) Awards’.

These prestigious awards celebrate project organisations, individuals and
projects from across a broad range of sectors and their incredible
achievements over the past year.

We have won the ‘contribution to the profession: company or consultancy’
category that recognises the work we do to support our project professionals,
apprenticeships, developing an effective career pathway, being granted APM
assessor status and the education delivered through ‘A Project Academy’ for
Sellafield.

This is the 6th APM Award Sellafield Ltd has won to date.

Sellafield Ltd project director, Andy Sharples said:

Being recognised as a winner in the prestigious APM Awards is a
fantastic achievement for Sellafield Ltd. I'm incredibly proud of
the team and their hard work that is being recognised.

We're delivering complex and interesting projects at Sellafield —
this level of recognition shows how we’re making a positive impact
on our project professionals who are working together to deliver
our purpose.
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Andrew Tyson, head of project management function, Sellafield Ltd:

Winning an APM Award is brilliant news for the project management
function and wider organisation. I'm delighted that the team’s hard
work and efforts are being celebrated at this level.

We have fantastic people working at Sellafield and this award is
testament to the hard work they do each and every day to create a
clean and safe environment for future generations.
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